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MCK meeting with new Quebec 
Indigenous Affairs Minister 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kenténha/October 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community that Ratitsénhaienhs Tonya Perron, Ross 
Montour and Gina Deer are scheduled to meet with the new 
Quebec Minister Responsible for Aboriginal Affairs Ian 
Lafrenière tomorrow (Wednesday) via video-conference. 
 
Sonia LeBel, Quebec’s Minister Responsible for Government 
Administration and Chair of the Conseil du Tresor, will also 
participate in the meeting. She represents the riding of 
Champlain, and is the sponsor of Bill 66. 
 
The agenda will consist of addresses from both parties on 
the Quebec-Kahnawake Relationship, discussion on the 
MCK’s priorities and issues, and discussion on Bill 66 
(Quebec’s economic stimulus legislation, which is of great 
concern to the MCK).  
 
Mr. Lafrenière, who represents the Vachon riding, was 
named Minister on October 9, 2020, replacing Sylvie 
D’Amours. 
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

